
The information contained herein is intended to provide additional information regarding the existing 
conditions of the project area to prospective proposers.  The information relates to various performed 
geotechnical investigations for the E. Stadium Boulevard Bridges Replacement Project; groundwater 
monitoring information along E. Stadium Boulevard east of Kipke Drive; record drawings of the E. Stadium 
Boulevard Bridges Replacement Project; record drawings of the W. Stadium Boulevard Reconstruction Project 
– Pauline to Hutchins; record drawings of the Huron Parkway Reconstruction Project – Phase V; a copy of the 
existing topographic survey within the original limits of the E. Stadium Boulevard Bridges Replacement 
Project; and, record drawings of various existing City of Ann Arbor water main, storm, and sanitary sewers 
located within and in the vicinity of the project limits. 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 903 FOR THE 
STADIUM BOULEVARD RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT – HUTCHINS TO 

KIPKE DRIVE FOR THE CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN  
 

 
Due to the amount and size of the files, the information will be made available for download using the City of 
Ann Arbor’s Sharepoint Site, a link to which follows: 
 
  
http://www.a2gov.org/government/financeadminservices/procurement/Documents/RFP_903_Addendum_1.zip 

 
 
      

 The Consultant’s will be responsible for any conclusions that they may draw from the information contained in
this Addendum No. 1. 
 
Proposals for this project will be received by the City of Ann Arbor as previously directed in RFP No. 903 on, or 
before, 10:00 a.m., Friday, June 20, 2014. 

http://www.a2gov.org/government/financeadminservices/procurement/Documents/RFP_903_Addendum_1.zip

